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3RD INTEGRITY PERCEPTION SURVEY 
 

The Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) has been established under the MRA Act 2004 as a corporate 

body to manage an effective and efficient revenue raising system.  Towards achieving its vision of 

becoming a World Class Revenue Authority, the organization has adapted the following as core values: 

Integrity, Responsiveness, Fairness, Transparency and Accountability. As such the promotion of 

integrity has been high on the agenda of the MRA since its inception. The MRA is keen to assess its 

progress in this area and has accordingly already carried out two (2) surveys on the perception of MRA’s 

Integrity by its stakeholders. 

This year, the MRA is once again seeking to obtain the feedback of its stakeholders about the perception 

of its integrity. The Economic and Management (E & M), an independent research company, will carry 

out this survey on behalf of the MRA. The field survey will start on Wednesday 15th June 2016. 

Participants to the survey will be randomly selected and you may be contacted by one of E&M’s 

surveyors.  We would greatly appreciate your participation, as your views and insights will help us 

improve further our integrity framework as well as the quality of our services. 
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